
 

Cabinet Response to the recommendations of the Overview and Scrutiny 

Board – SWISCo Annual Report and Business Plan 

 

Recommendation: 

That the Cabinet be recommended to discuss in detail and identify the necessary 

resources to support the activity of developing the Play Park Strategy and Open 

spaces strategy through identifying a fixed term contract to be funded through the 

underspend. 

Response/Update: 

The Cabinet thanks the Overview and Scrutiny Board for their comments on the 

SWISCo Annual Report and Business Plan.  The Cabinet have instructed the 

Director of Pride in Place to develop proposals and funding options to support the 

development of the Play Park Strategy and Open Spaces Strategy, for Cabinets 

future consideration. 

 


